

Memorial Foundation

Spring 2024 Newsletter

In the first guarter of 2024, we partnered with 50 nonprofit organizations across Davidson, Sumner, and Robertson counties, including:



Second Harvest Food Bank of Middle Tennessee

provides food to people facing hunger and works to advance hunger solutions. Through a network of more than 400 partner agencies, Second Harvest distributes nearly 39 million meals every year.

Renewal House

is a residential treatment center for mothers recovering from substance use disorders and their children. Renewal House provides a family residential program, an intensive outpatient program, recovery housing and more for over 500 women and their children each year.





Martha O'Bryan Center

is a United Way Family Resource Center that seeks to help families overcome the barriers of poverty. More than 8,000 people are served each year through programs focused on improving educational, economic, and health and wellness outcomes for vulnerable Nashville families.



In the News:

Safe Haven Family Shelter



At the end of 2023, Safe Haven Family Shelter and The Family Collective of United Way of Greater Nashville joined forces with 30 community organizations and government offices to house 100 families in 100 days. Together, they successfully housed 123 families experiencing homelessness. Read more about their collective effort here: www.tennessean.com/story

100 Day Challenge Partners included:







Foundation Updates

We recently celebrated the retirement of our Vice President of Finance, Judy Milliken. Judy began work at Nashville Memorial Hospital in 1973. She left the hospital in 1994 to assume her new position as Controller at the newly formed Memorial Foundation. Collectively, Judy has been an integral part of our work family for over 50 years. We welcomed Morgan Hayes as our new Controller at the end of 2023. Congratulations Judy, and welcome Morgan!





We're moving! Later this year, we will relocate our office back to Madison an exciting new beginning and a return to our roots. We look forward to continuing our partnerships with nonprofits in the service area of the former Memorial Hospital.